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‘WORKING TOWARDS BECOMING A CULTURALLY RESPONSIVE SCHOOL’
                                   nEWSLETTER – march 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,
Safety update – I am sorry to advise that on Wednesday 8th March, there will be no crossing patrol service in the afternoon at the crossing point at Yokermill Road.

World Book day – Thank you for your support with the marvellous costumes and ‘word’ ideas, we hope your child enjoyed the day. A special thank you to Mrs Maher for all of the activities which she organised. She also worked really hard to source a free book for every child in the school to help support our work to raise attainment in Literacy across the school.

Season of Lent – The holy season of Lent is fast approaching. During Lent, Fr Joe is going to come into school to say an early morning Mass (8.30-9am) on a Tuesday. 

If you would like to join us, you will be very welcome! The dates are:

Tuesday 7th March (tomorrow)
Tuesday 14th March

Tuesday 21st March

Tuesday 28th March - we will attend 9.30am Mass in church as a school community. 

Lenten Fundraising – We will have a non-uniform day on Friday 31st March, donations will go to support people affected by war in Ukraine and the earthquake survivors in Turkey & Syria. We will have a ‘chuck it in the bucket’ for any cash donations on the day. 

Attendance and late-coming – If your child will be late or absent from school, there are a few different ways that you can let us know:
*Call our school office on 952 1222

*Call the Pupil Absence Helpline on 287 0039                                      
*Log in to www.glasgow.gov and search for report a pupil absence.

If your child is absent from school and we do not know why, your child will be recorded as having an unauthorised absence. Please get in touch and let us know why your child is absent and if there is anything that we can do to help.

Can you help? – If you have any unused Lego at home, please donate to us. Thank you.
Celebrating Nurturing Success – A huge well done to the staff and pupils in the Hive (our nurture room). We were visited by the Glasgow city Council Nurture Quality Assurance team a few weeks ago – they were very impressed and very complementary about the terrific work being done in St Brendan’s and said that our pupils are “delightful”. 
Parent/Carer events in school – We are hoping to get more events organised where we can welcome you back into school. I am sorry that we have not managed to do so this term, due to staff illness this has not been possible but I will be working with staff to make sure that you are invited back into school again soon. Thanks for your patience.
Easter Holidays
School closes     

Friday 31st March at 2.30pm *Please note early finish time.     
School reopens                
Monday 17th April (pupils will be welcome from 8.45am)
May Holidays & School Closures
School closed

Monday 1st May 2023 (May Holiday)





Monday 8th May 2023 (Coronation – Public Holiday)





Thursday 25th May (In-service day)





Friday 26th May & Monday 29th May (May Weekend) 

Best Wishes 

Gemma Rutherford, 
Head teacher

Headteacher@st-brendans-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 
0141 952 1222
